This Week in Church
Saturday 2nd         
6.30pm
Kathleen Kelly RIP (Murnane)    

Sunday 3rd           
9.30am
The People of the Parish  


11.30am    
James Curtis (Foundation)

Monday 4th                       
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 

12.30pm
Funeral Mass- Ellen Riordan RIP  
Tuesday 5th                 
10.00am 
William, Rosanna, Linus & Ada Reede (Foundation)   

1.30pm
Funeral Mass – Eileen Rockenbach RIP  
Wednesday 6th        
12.15pm
Pjeter Gjoka RIP (Lindita)    
Thursday 7th       
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion  
Friday 8th            
10.00am    
Dec’d Members of Conti Family (Conti)  
Saturday 9th         
6.30pm
Ints of John O’Callaghan (Peggy)    
Sunday 10th           
9.30am
Ints of Paris & Tinjus Families (Paris)  


11.30am    
The People of the Parish  

Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?
Mon 4th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall


Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre
Tues 5th 
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall


Full Governors meeting 
7.00pm
School


St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 6th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall


Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre


RCIA Journey in Faith 
7.45pm
Community Centre


Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 

Thurs 7th    
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 


Advent Clergy Day of Recollection
10.30am
Chigwell


Pre School Nativity
11.00am
Parish Hall

Fri 8th           
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Sat 9th 
Communion for the First Time 


Children & Parents 
9.20am                Community Centre & Church


Fairwell Celebration-Youth Service 
2.00pm
Canvey Island

Sun 10th     
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Upper Room
Travelling Chalice
               Weekend
      Family
         Mass



2nd /3rd December
J O’Neill
       9.30am


9th /10th December
J Hayes
       9.30am 

Collectors Rota


6.30pm
9.30am
11.30am

2nd /3rd Dec                Tom & Ian
John Omokore & John Shean
Antonella & Andy

9th /10th Dec              Gordon & Dermot
John Shean & Vicky
Christian & Maureen  

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, 
Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, Gary Enever, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Fr Leslie Knight, Paula Lam, 
Mrs D Langan, Fr John McGrath, Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, 
Fr Martin Nott, Brendan O’Connor, Baby Ethan Jude Okonneh, Chioma Onwumere,
 Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:
Eileen Wood, Agnes White, Sarah O’Keefe, Bridget Chuck, Emma Wynne, Kevin Clarke, Olive Ingle, Monica Saunders, John Stackpoole, Iain Sharp, Iain Crabtree, Eve Donoghue, Fr John Lane, 

Margaret Farrell, Anthony Landy, Mary Sizer, Patrick Murphy, Albert Young, 

Jeffrey Langridge, Mary McDonald and Ellen Holden. 

Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 25th /26th November 

Envelopes: £646.59      Cash: £415.58          Standing Orders to 5th November £1873.52 

Parish Building and Maintenance Fund The monthly retiring collection raised £505.39.  Bless you for your continued generosity. 
Prisoners Sunday Next weekend after all Masses we will have the Diocesan second collection for Prisoners Sunday which was deferred from 15th October. 

Parish Advent Reconciliation Service will take place on Tuesday 12th December at 7.30pm in the Church. All are welcome, a great preparation for the Christmas Season.

Parish Shop Would all Parish Shop helpers kindly pick up their rotas for next year from the Correspondence Rack in the Church Porch. 

First Holy Communion Our next session including a Parents session is Saturday 9th December 9.20am in the Community Centre and Parents session at 9.30am in the Church. The crèche will be in the Hall.

Altar Servers Please sign up at the back of the Church for Serving over the Christmas period. Thank you.

Eucharistic Ministers and Readers Please sign up at the back of the church for Christmas Masses. Thank you.

Sacrament of Confirmation for those young people who have applied for the Confirmation Programme, Fr Tom will see you this Sunday evening between 6 and 8pm. Please wait in the Church. For those who were not baptised in St Edwards and did not enclose a copy of your baptismal certificate with the application PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU BRING A COPY WITH YOU. Thank you.

Christmas Cards After all Masses this weekend we will be selling Christmas cards, Calendars, Diaries and other Christmas stock outside the Church. Please support your Parish Shop.

Anne O’Connor Anne has been a member of our community for many years but due to health problems has now moved to Brentwood. If anyone would like to visit or contact Anne, please contact the parish office for her details. 

PETALS Our flower ladies would be very grateful for any Holly and Ivy for decorating the church at Christmas. Donations can be left on the front lawn on Friday 22nd or the morning of Saturday 23rd.   Thank you.

Carol Concert Our parish uniformed groups will be hosting a Carol Concert in the Parish Hall on Wednesday 6th December from 5.30pm- 7pm. Mince pies and hot drinks available. All money raised will go to St Francis Hospice. 

Volunteers needed Can you spare an hour of your time on a Monday morning once every four/six weeks. Maybe if you’re retired or after you have dropped the children to school/playgroup. Volunteers are needed to help count the weekly offerings. Please contact the parish office romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org or John Shean 01708 728938 to find out more. 
Parish Diaries 2018 are now available from the parish shop priced 80p.

Bible Alive December edition is available at the back of the church priced £2.50.

Bingo The next Bingo evening will be on Thursday 14th December from 7.30pm in the Community Centre. All are welcome to join us.
Diocesan Diary 2018 is available at the back of the church priced £2.75. 

Missio – Red Boxes Your boxes can now be emptied into one of the brown envelopes at the back of the church and dropped into the Presbytery. Only the envelopes with the money marked and your name and address are required.  

Christmas Stamps The Post Office are issuing both ‘secular’ and ‘religious’ stamps this year. You have to stipulate if you want religious. Please keep Jesus at the centre of the event and ask for RELIGIOUS STAMPS.

Brentwood News Freely available at the back of the church.

The Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society will be hosting our very popular Ladies’ Christmas Luncheon on Friday 8th December 12 for 12.30pm at the Rayleigh Golf Club, Hullbridge.  Tickets £25. Contact Libby 01268 784544  lphillips@bccs.org.uk
Concert for Bosco. Exceptionally talented young adult musicians are offering an evening of classical music to raise money for the SVP St John Bosco children's camp. Saturday 3rd February 2018 - New Windmill Hall, Upminster. 7:30 to 9:30 pm. Wine and refreshments included. Advance tickets £8; on the door £11. Bookings by phone: 07957382592. Online bookings & concert programme details: www.concertforbosco.com
Farewell to Walsingham House in Canvey Saturday 9th December, Adoration in the Chapel from 12 – 4pm with refreshments and a sharing of memories throughout the day. 
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First Sunday of Advent (B) 
3rd December 2017 
Do you support Catholic Schools and the right of Catholics to send their children to them? Then we need you to make your voice heard. The Government is making a critical decision on whether to overturn the admissions cap which prevents Catholic schools from allowing all Catholic pupils to attend. They have acknowledged that this policy discriminates against Catholics and promised to abandon it, now we need YOU to tell them not to u-turn on their promise to Catholics. Visit www.catholicnews.org.uk/education-cap or search for ‘Catholic Education’ in your search engine to write to the Government and urge them to drop  their policy which bans new Catholic schools.

Parish Bazaar A huge thank you to everyone that came along or supported our Parish Bazaar in any way. Congratulations to everyone who won prizes, a full list of prize winners is displayed outside the church. We raised the wonderful total of £4502.88. The remainder of the items donated to the ‘white elephant’ stall were collected by Age Concern UK for their shop. Recycling at its’s best. They were most grateful. 
